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“Q-Sys offers a unique service to motion system users. Whether your requirement is for a single 
system for research or development work or you are looking for a supplier of series production 
motion platforms, you have found the only partner you need. With its extensive experience in the 
specification, design and build of motion and positioning equipment, Q-Sys can take your basic 
outline or well defined specification and produce exactly the system you require, instead of trying 
to force an off-the-shelf product to fit your needs. The motion systems we produce use the very 
latest technologies to ensure performance to your exact needs, be it accurate motion control, 
precise positioning, stability, etc.

Q-Sys systems have applications in many varied industries and in every application there are a 
number of key measurables that defi ne system performance. These include geometric and positional 
accuracy, acceleration and velocity and, some times most importantly, system eigenfrequencies and 
bandwidth. By a combination of detailed design, modern CAD tools and experience, Q-Sys offers 
systems that precisely meet the requirements of the given application in a cost effective and timely 
manner.
As a manufacturer of systems rather than components, Q-Sys is able to pull together the very best 
hardware available, including motors, encoders, bearings, drive amplifiers and multi -axis motion 
controllers. At all stages of the design and build process, Q-Sys engineers can work as closely with 
you as you require. From the initial concept discussions, through feasibility study, CAD design and 
on to system build and test, your involvement is encouraged. This will take the form of regular 
discussions, design reviews and sign-offs and even witnessed acceptance tests to validate system 
performance to the quoted specification.

As an added service to customers, Q-Sys is able to off er complete turnkey system solutions. 
This provides a motion platform configured as part of an overall package, that may include, 
for example, a laser source for welding, scribing or cutting, a safety or controlled environment 
enclosure, integration to existing inhouse systems, etc. In these cases the overall system is designed 
with safety and CE conformity in mind and is delivered, installed and commissioned with full 
certification. This method ensures your process is up and running far quicker than normal and with 
minimal impact on your own internal resources.

Finally, Q-Sys offers a comprehensive technical support service for many types of motion systems, 
ranging from telephone support, through system service and repair, to scheduled preventative 
maintenance contracts for production systems where availability and reliability are paramount.”
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